IOWA STATE UNIVERSITY

OF SCIENCE AND TECHNOLOGY

Ames, Iowa

DEPARTMENT OF MATHEMATICS

August 3, 1966

Rear Farle

The enclosed seport may be too late to include with your report of the Pella meeting but according to the Sept. 30, 1965 form letter from R. H. Me Dowell of CUPM to MAN Governoro and Section Officers the report is acceptable any time through 1967. I had a hand time getting seports rounded up from the panel members and then had difficulty getting to my own job of summanying them. I sent copies to each panel member and to the Section Charaman, Bill Waltmann.

Sincerely, Don Landerson

